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December 20th, 1932.

t g®
Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal - McGill University, 
Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur,

I have been instructed by Dean Martin to send

you the following copy of a Resolution adopted at a 

meeting of tbs Faculty of Medicine on December 12th, 1932$

"That this Faculty recommends to the 
Principal that the Professor of the 
History of Medicine be ex officio 
Director of the Museum of the History 
of Medicine."

Yours sincerely, ■

Secretary,
Faculty of Medicine.
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